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PO Box 132,    Assonet MA,  02702
www.thma10e.com
July 24, 2017








Dear Friend,


We would like to thank you for your generous donation to the Teamsterhorsemen Charity Dice Run we held on July 23rd. You have been very generous in your support and it is greatly appreciated. Due to your participation as well as others, we were able to hold a successful event. All the proceeds we raised went to Autism Speaks and “The Brooke Ramsdell Scholarship fund”. We are looking forward to raising more funds in the future and look forward to your support. 





Sincerely,








Teamster Horsemen Chapter 10E














